
Plumb Library Curbside Pickup  
 
The Plumb Library is closed to the public at this time.  However, we are offering two services: 

1. “Grab-n-Go at the Gazebo”.  Patrons are able to choose up to two items from bins 
placed in the gazebo.  There are books for all ages in the labeled bins. One family at a 
time in the gazebo, and please wear masks.  Do not return any items. 

2. Curbside Pickup of Library Items.  If you want an item (book, magazine, CD, DVD, or 
game) that is owned by the Plumb Library and is currently on the shelf, please call the 
library at 508-763-8600, email ​info@plumblibrary.com​, or place a reserve on the item. 
We will pull it off the shelf, and call you to arrange a pickup.  Curbside Pickups will be 
available from 1-4 PM Monday-Friday, or by appointment. Do not return any library items 
at this time.  

 
Please call or email the library with any questions.  
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